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29" September 2016

Dear Sir/ Madam,

| am writing to you today on behalf of the Gloucester Business Chamber, and as a group of business people we
would like to tender our support to the mining industry in general, as we would any other business entity that has
met its obligations by law.

As a group we do not wish to become embroiled in the politics associated with the project, we are a group that
offers assistance to all businesses, and this is a business offering local jobs, traineeships, apprenticeships and local
investment, and as such it has our support as would any other business.

The project meets the Business Chamber’s charter “to be committed to improving the community of Gloucester
through communication, promotion of employment opportunities and quality of lifestyle. This will be achieved
through the encouragement, development and support of business and industry which meets all the environmental
and statutory guidelines of Federal, State and local Governments”.

Yours Faithfully
President

Gloucester Business Chamber & Industry Inc.
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